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Happy Mother's Day to You
Wonderful Moms

This is your special day. We hope you feel
extra appreciated on this one day of the
year where the celebration is all yours!

Return to Normal Classroom
Schedule - June 2021

We keep all of our safety & health
protocols in place while we return to 5-
days a week schooling. More information
below.

Summer School Begins June 1

When your student needs extra time, extra Dear Moms,
studies, added assistance, or is required to There will never be a day when you don't
attend in order to complete their grade matter. But on this day, when you are

rightfully celebrated, may you know how

much you are needed and how dearly you
School follows seamlessly. See below. are loved!

level or enhance their studies, Summer

May Calendars

May Attendance & Activities calendars are
ready and set for you to stay up-to-date.

Simply click the link below to access and
download both.



Calendars

Field Trips - Yay!!

So, we can't let this HIGHLY UNUSUAL year end
without a little bit of fanfare! Of course not.
Therefore, we have 2 field trips scheduled for
this month: first to the ZOO for grades PreK to
6th (May 21) and second to the Park for our
hard-working 7th to 12th grade students (May
25).

Wanna join us! Why, YES, of course you are
welcome to!

Last Day of School & Noon
Dismissal

The last day of school for this semester is
May 26. We would cry but we're too grown
up for that. So, we simply want to thank you
for joining us this school year and look
forward to working with you again.

Please remember our EARLY DISMISSAL on
May 26 - 12 noon!

You have ALL been wonderful about
observing our safety protocols and we have
stayed healthy the whole year. Thank you!

We're Feeling the LOVE!

A record number of you re-enrolled for our

next school year. Thank you! we feel
the love and we're looking forward to our
continued work with you and your children.

But, if you're leaving us this year, thank you
too! We enjoyed the working relationship
and hope all matters educational continue to
work in your favor wheresoever you go!!



https://nhhsa.com/our-calendars

Summer School Starts June 1

We can't tell you how excited we are to be
returning to 5-day a week classrooms but,
actually, we will....WE'RE REALLY EXCITED to
have a semblance of normalcy.

So, if you're joining us this summer, make sure
you let us know. Aside from full-week study,
the hours remain the same and we'll keep you
posted of our plans through these newsletters
as always.

Have questions or not sure if Summer School is
recommended for your student this year? Call
us. We'll clear things up in a jiffy! 915-856-
7243.

Class of 2020 Class of 2021

It's OFFICIAL! We've been confirmed to hold our Commencement Ceremonies on Wednesday, June
2, 2021 at the beautiful Wyndham Hotel & Resort (Airport).

Our thoughts, of course, immediately go to our Class of 2020 who, despite our best efforts and our
three scheduled ceremonies, we were unable to celebrate because of the raging pandemic. Now
that pandemic numbers are more under control and, given that El Paso County has really done so
well in its vaccination efforts, the Wyndham assures us they are now hosting events and we are
clear to move forward.

So, we want to include the Class of 2020. They deserve it and they've waited long enough.

The Wyndham management is clear that, in the interest of health & safety, they want to lesson the
numbers that attend any event. In our case, they've limited us to 100 total participants and this
number will have to include our staff. All of our guests and staff will also be required to wear
masks.

It is clear to us that we will have to hold two separate events: one at 5 p.m. & one at 7 p.m. The
matter of how these two events will be divided is still in question. So, please stay tuned. It is our
intent to inform you no later than mid-May.



In the meantime, we will make our announcement of the Valedictorian & Salutatorian for the Class
of 2021 in a few days. We are counting down and look forward to speaking with you soon!

Summer Program Eastside
Campus

Our summer program will begin June 1,
regular hours, 5 days a week.

We will be accepting students in grades PreK
to 12th, including those who need June &
July to complete their grade levels and those
whose parents are simply looking for
continued summer enhancement. (Some kids
just do better when they continue their
studies!)

If your student will be participating in our
summer program because it is required or
"just because,” let us know!

Summer Program Westside
Campus

Our Westside campus will be working with
students who want to continue their studies
or need to complete their grade levels in
grades 7th to 12th. Their program also

begins June 1.

The Westside campus will also be available

for MATH or WRITING &
COMPOSITION one-on-one tutoring.

Call Us for more information. 915-856-7243.
Make sure to specify which campus is your
preference.

Summer Program
Transmountain Campus

Our Transmountain campus plans a special

Reading Camp and an Arts Camp (on
different days) for students in grades PreK to

4th and a Math Boot Camp for students
in grades 7th to 12th.

Their summer program also begins on June

1.




Call Us at 915-856-7243 or call the
Transmountain Campus directly at 915-642-
4352 to save your student’s seat.

Open Call for Future Doctors & Future Entrepreneurs

NHHSA has employed specialized schooling
programs for students preparing for careers in
the medical field for three years. And now
we're expanding these specialized programs to
include one for students who plan on entering
into business as entrepreneurs.

We are now accepting applications for students
who plan to enter the medical or business
fields. Classes limited to 4 students each on
each campus. Call us for more information.

For information about Enrollment and space availability
for on-campus study, call us at the number below

or email us at contact@nhhsa.com.

NHHSA has three on-campus locations to serve you:
Eastside, Westside, & Transmountain

NHHSA

www.nhhsa.com
Tel. 915-856-7243
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